
Dear Partner,
Technology Week at the University of Zaragoza, which will take place from 24th to 28th June 2024.

The Faculty of Science and the School of Engineering and Architecture of the University of Zaragoza are organizing the VI International Science and
Technology Week (ISTWZ). It is a free program of activities aimed at inviting foreign science and technology exchange coordinators to get acquainted

with the Faculty of Science and the School of Engineering and Architecture, as well as the university and the city of Zaragoza.

e VI ISTWZ will be held at the University of Zaragoza, from 24th to 28th, June 2024. Events include technical presentations, visits to labs and research
institutes, meetings with researchers, other science and technology related activities, cultural activities, tours of the city and and a visit to a research facility

in the core of the Pyrenees. Registration and participation is free.

The deadline for applications is May 12

Registiration: https: //eventos.unizar.es/112568/detail.html
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  juanval@unizar.es
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